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Dear Legislative Members,  

Thank you for taking the time to read through this testimony. As a mental health 

provider and member of the LGBTQIA+ communities, I would like to submit my 

support for a complete ban of conversion therapy. As a provider that primarily 

specializes in mental health care for LGBTQIA+ individuals, families, and couples, I 

have seen first hand the deep, lasting damage that this practice can and has caused 

in our community. Please make the life affirming choice and support a ban of this 

cruel practice.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Madison Unsworth, MA, Professional Counselor Associate, QMHP, CADCI 


